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Dear Coaches, Team Members and Family, 
 

We are excited to see you next week at the Most Magical Place on 
Earth! Please view the Orientation Video below in its entirety for 
important information that everyone in your group needs to know about 
event check-in and more. 
 
Coaches, there will not be an orientation held on-site, so please forward 
this video to all athletes to make sure they are ready to compete next 
weekend in Orlando! 
 
Safe travels and we will see you soon! 
  

  

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DR07mPVzNpjc&data=05%7C01%7Cagass%40varsity.com%7C00ef49e865ef439beab408da2477eb50%7Cf211770eb3bf4850af0aaee4b2ea894e%7C1%7C0%7C637862394703013866%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4u93alC7%2FN7SxfGWKgIXRgmBzcLmZ%2B7gLCRDsCOKrUc%3D&reserved=0


         

 


